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April 7, 2021 
 
To:     Chair, Deputy Mayor Denzil Minnan-Wong and Striking Committee Members 
Re:     Agenda Item  - ST8.1 Council Member Appointments to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities 
 
Dear Striking Committee, 
 
I am very pleased to put my name forward for appointment to serve on the Federation of Canadian Municipalities 
Board of Directors.  
 
As a non-board member of Federation of Canadian Municipalities, I actively represent the City of Toronto on two 
standing committees where I have successfully had adopted new incentives, one being the Canada-wide municipal 
collaboration work on Cyber Security  I believe I would be a valuable contributor to the FCM Board of Directors. 
 
As a member of the Board of Directors my role will be to help develop policy solutions reflective of the issues facing 
the City of Toronto and our municipal partners. I will also continue to fulfill my work with the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities standing committees and attendance at meetings.  
 
I look forward to your support. 
 
Sincerely,      
 
 
 
 
Paul W. Ainslie      
City of Toronto Councillor    
Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood    
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